
 
 

 
                                                    Friday 25th November 2022 
Dear Parents,  
 
On Friday we lit the first candle on our beautiful Advent which Mrs Ravey kindly made for us. The 
first candle, the candle of HOPE reminds us to try and live out HOPE in all that we do this week.  
“The Advent journey: HOPE becomes PEACE, PEACE becomes JOY, JOY becomes LOVE 
and LOVE becomes Christ on Christmas day.” 
 

    
 
It would be lovely for you to spread HOPE with everyone this Advent by sharing a photo of your 
Christmas tree on our school Twitter page. Wishing you all a wonderful ADVENT – please look at 
our school Twitter page throughout the week.  
 
Thank you to Mrs Hughes and Bikeability for their amazing Balance bike training for Reception 
and Year 1 this week – the children had a wonderful time!  

     



Throughout the month of November we have been taking part in Non-fiction November where we 
have been enjoying sharing a love of Non-fiction texts with our children. This week I had a lovely 
time reading a Non-fiction book all about the jungle to our Rainforest nurture camp.  

   
 

We hope that Mrs Martin enjoys her special birthday on Sunday. Congratulations to Mr Bradley 
who has recently got engaged to his partner.  
 

     
 
Thanks again for all your kind donations on Friday for our fayre. We hope that you can join us for 
it at 3pm on Friday 2nd December – children can wear their Christmas t shirt/jumper with their 
uniform on Friday for the fayre. The children will be visiting the fayre on Friday afternoon so 
please send in their money to spend in an envelope on Friday morning.  
 
 
Kindest regards 
Miss Sinead Walsh  
Headteacher  
 
 



Our weekly award winners – we are so proud of you all! 
Congratulations to all of our Value of the month winners this week! Our value of the month 
for November was RESPECT. Our Assistant head boy Finnley and Assistant head girl 
Jessica proudly awarded the children their certificates in assembly on Friday, along with 
the class teachers. Well done to Miss Green and Miss Caton for being nominated for our 
staff value of the month award.                   

 
   Our staff value award winners                  Nursery and Reception 

                                       
Year One                                                     Year Two  

                                          
Year Three                                        Year Four  

             
    Year Five                                      Year Six  

                                                      



     
Attendance and Punctuality 

 

   
Has your child been an attendance and punctuality HERO this week? 

 
 
Our new Education Welfare Officer Mrs Hayley Hewitt will be completing some late gates 
over the next few weeks and will be speaking to parents of children who are frequently 
late. It is unsettling for the child arriving to school late and they are missing important 
learning. Please support us with making an improvement with attendance and punctuality 
this week.  
 
Ms Riley has had several meetings last week and has made phone calls to parents of 
children whose attendance is currently below 90%, this means that these children are 
classes as persistent absentees. Over the next 4 weeks if no improvement is shown, these 
children will be referred to the EWO. Medical evidence must be provided if your child is off 
ill and your child’s attendance is currently being monitored in school.  

 
It is important to highlight and celebrate the positives with attendance and punctuality this 
week too! 
 

SHOW UP TO GLOW UP (100% attendance and no lates) 
 

Monday Well done to: Year 2 

Tuesday Well done to: Year 1, Year 2 and Year 6 

Wednesday Well done to: Year 5 and Year 6 

Thursday Well done to: Nursery, Year 1 and Year 2 

Friday Well done to: Year 1 and Year 2 

 

Our whole school target for 
attendance is 97%. For the week 
ending the 18.11.22 our attendance 
dropped due to some illnesses that 
are around at present. Please see the 
NHS poster on the next page for some 
support with this. Unfortunately some 
attendance percentages are lower due 
to some children receiving a U code. 
This means they have arrived to 
school after 9:30am. Please try and 
access our school breakfast club 
which is open from 8am each morning 
or make sure that your child is in 
school for 8:45am.  
 



 
 

 
 
 

 



 
Could you be a foster carer? 

 

 

Our School Twitter page 
I hope you have been able to look at our 

school Twitter page over the week, it is filled 

with so many incredible photos showing 

memorable learning from your child’s class 

over the past week! Please have a look if you 

haven’t already!  

Donations 

Have you any Christmas jumpers or 

Christmas t shirts that your children have 

grown out of? Please donate these to the 

school office. Thank you so much for your 

kindness. 

 
 

Marvellous Me app 
Please can you make sure that you have 

signed up and downloaded Marvellous Me, 

 as this is the main form of 

communication between school and home. 

Please ask the school office for your child’s 

Marvellous Me code if yours has stopped 

working. We will also Marvellous Me out the 

Holy Spirit Weekly newsletter each week and 

once a month we will have our Fruit of the 

Spirit newsletter to share with you all.  

PE in Holy Spirit for Years 1-6 

Monday  Year 4 with Progressive 

Sports 

Year 3 with Progressive 

Sports  

Tuesday  Year 5   

Forest school Year 3 and 4 

Wednesday Year 6 

Thursday Year 2 Dance with Mrs 

Jones  

Year 1 Dance with Mrs 

Jones 

Year 5  

Friday  Year 3   

Year 4  
 

 



Important diary dates for this term 
 

28.11.22 Year 2 Learn and Share experience African Art  9am Year 2 

28.11.22 Parent governor reading visit to school 1pm  
Parent governors and 

Mrs Woods 

28.11.22 
Leading Parent Partnership Award meeting with parent 

working party 2:15pm  

Parents and Mrs 

Woods  

29.11.22 Parents online safety information session with Ms Devaney 
KS2  parents 

welcome 

29.11.22 Forest school Year 3 and Year 4 Year 3 and Year 4 

30.11.22 Y5 Reading for Pleasure with Parents 2.30pm Year 5 

01.12.22 Mouse Club EYFS – 9am EYFS 

01.12.22 Choir singing carols at Madison Court  Choir  

02.12.22 
Christmas Enterprise Fayre – Children may wear a Christmas 

Jumper with their uniform 
Whole School 

05.12.22 
Whole School Santa Dash Fundraiser –  

please send £1 in for this 
Whole School 

05.12.22 – 

09.12.22  
Bikeability – Learn to ride a bike with Year 3 and Year 4 Year 3 and Year 4 

05.12.22 Choir singing at the lighting of the Christmas tree at Parr choir 

05.12.22 
EYFS where in the world project: Christmas around the world 

2pm 
EYFS 

05.12.22 
Glow in the dark dodegeball enrichment day with Progressive 

Sports 
All classes  

07.12.22 Reading For Pleasure Y6 – 2.30pm Year 6 

08.12.22 Y5 Weekday Mass at St Vincent de Paul Church 9.05am Year 5 

08.12.22 First Holy Communion preparation session 3 3.05pm Holy communicants 

 

09.12.22 Christmas jumper and dinner day Whole School 

11.12.22 Family Mass 9.30am St Vincent de Paul Church All welcome 

12.12.22 Breakfast with Santa – Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
EYFS,  

Year 1 & Year 2 

13.12.22 EYFS Nativity 9.15am EYFS 

14.12.22 KS1 Nativity 9.15am Year 1 & Year 2 

15.12.22 Y6 Panto at Everyman Liverpool Year 6 

16.12.22 9am Carol Service at St Vincent de Paul Church  Year 2, 4, 5 and 6 

19.12.22 Christmas Party Day – party clothes Whole School 

20.12.22 School Closes 1:30pm  Whole School 

*All dates and times are subject to change 



 

 



 


